

September 29, 2010

Gary Ulias Project Management Gary Ulias 255-17 Summerfield Dr Guelph, ON N1L 0E1

Dear Gary,

**RE:** Domain Hotel Project Management

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your budgeting and Project Management work on the Domain Hotel project in Waterloo. Your attention to detail and commitment to creating and accurate budget have proven to be very valuable. Further, we have noticed during the term of both pre-construction and construction, that you are always working with the owners interests in mind.

We appreciated you always keeping us updated on the schedule, and bringing up issues that were at hand in a timely manner so that we could deal with them right away. For a project to be successful, the whole team needs to be aligned, working towards the same end goal. We feel that you always kept this in mind, and executed all that we needed done as owners in a professional manner. Your commitment to the project gave us a feeling of security that it was being looked after daily, as if we were onsite ourselves.

We look forward to working with you again in the future, and would be happy to be a reference for GUPM.

Yours truly, Decade Group Inc.

Per:

Michael E. Siskind

**Principal** 

mike@decadegroup.ca